Safe Routes to School

The City recently received a state Safe Routes to School grant (SR2S) in the amount of $293,760 for pedestrian and safety improvements around Ocean View elementary school. The improvements include: 

· New traffic signal with protected left turn at Buchanan and Jackson 

· Pedestrian count down signals 

· Crosswalks along the walking shed of Buchanan and Solano Avenues 

· Curb ramps at Solano and Madison. 

In addition, the grant includes educational activities and events to encourage safe bicycle riding/walking to school and training to organize walking school buses. We will bring you updates on this project as it moves forward. Stay tuned.

